STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27771 / H0545

The Federal Migratory Bird Treat Act regulates the hunting of tundra swan and other waterfowl and migratory
birds. With federal approval, the Idaho Fish and Game Commission may join neighboring states to authorize
limited tundra swan hunting. This bill establishes a swan tag and related tag costs.

FISCAL NOTE

Creating a swan tag is estimated to increase the fish and game dedicated fund by less than $10,500 annually
because of the expected limits on the number of tags (no more than 50 for the initial three years of hunting).

Contact:
Representative Mike Moyle
Representative Judy Boyle
Senator Bert Brackett
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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